
From: lucy anne billings  

Sent: 09 November 2024 07:33 

To: Planning 

Subject: Application 2024/4221/T OBJECTION 

 

Hi, 

 

I object to the tree being felled. Walk down Goldhurst Terrace, and the few 

trees there are make the character of the street. More trees should be planted, 

not one take away. 

 

Trees improve air quality, they reduce street temperatures, they provide 

mental health benefits, they improve the aesthetic of the whole street. I 

strongly object to full grown trees being cut down unless they are rotten are in 

the process of falling down already. 

 

Thank you, 

Lucy 

 


